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Announcement 

 
 
Announcement # 21-17 

Date:  March 9, 2021 

Topic: Non-Delegated: Floating Refinance 

 

Effective with all refinance loan submissions on or after March 09, 2021, all Non-Delegated 
clients will not be required to first lock a loan prior to submission.  This update is applicable to 
conventional and government loan transactions. 

 

 
 
Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 


